From: Morton O'Kelly [mailto:okelly.1@osu.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 31, 2008 11:55 AM
To: Sophia Lee
Subject: RE: Concurrence request reminder for Sociology 852
I have looked at the file and course proposal. A number of issues strike me as worthy of further committee exploration. Our colleagues in Stats (where we have a joint appointed faculty member) points out an existing course. It is also somewhat baffling that a Poli Sci faculty member's text is listed as the reading material for a course in sociology. I believe there are areas for much better "out of the silo" thinking on this that the curricular approval process assessment should try to facilitate.

All that said, we in geography are neutral on the material aspects of the proposal.

Morton O'Kelly
Professor & Chair


